19th September, 2018, Term 3, Week 10

Dear families (Moort),

Attendance

Kylan, Willis, Aroha, and Brenda have attended 100 percent
for the last 4 weeks. Kylan and Brenda have been to Kindy
every day this term. Congratulations. Summer and Ronald
have only missed one day.

WA Department of Health are offering free Meningococcal
ACWY vaccine to all children 1-4 years of age. Contact
Albany Office on 98427 500 to book your appointment.

Enrolments

We are enrolling students for 2019 so if you have, or know of,
a child turning 4 before June 30th, 2019 please get a form
from Spencer Park School or Coolangarras Kindy. Places are
filling fast. Current Immunisation Records may be obtained
from Centre Link and a copy of birth certificates from the
court house.

Book Week Library Excursion

In book Week we dressed up as
our favourite book characters and
visited the Town Library. We
watched some library  staff
perform The Gruffalo by Julia
Donaldson,

illustrated by
Axel Scheffler. It was very entertaining.
We also had our photo taken for the | 74
Albany Advertiser.

Post Officers’ visit

Annie and Bev from the Post Office | %
came to show us their new Reef
Safari stamps . They brought shells
and various other ocean creatures.
It was very interesting.

Kind Regards,

Coolangarras Staff

Coolangarras Barmah

Kindergarten

41 Mokare Road Albany WA 6330
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Telephone: 9841 6511 Fax: 9841 8563

KindiLink

KindiLink

We made Nuts and
Bolts for Father's Day.
Aunty Glenda visits
every week and we
sing and dance with
Jumping Joeys.

Book Week visiting illustrator

In week 6 we °
visited the Big
School to
watch Mr
Monty draw some
. illustrations for us.
" We had a go at

doing our own
illustrations and had a wonderful time.

Kid of the Week

Aroha’s dad, Leroy was very
happy to visit to celebrate
with Sherrona and Aroha.

Victoria was very proud to
have her Dad, Mum, brother
and sister at Kindy. She was a
super star.

John's mum, sister and Nan
came to celebrate with John.
He was the king of the

moves.

Pyjama party on Thursday 20th September. Term 4 begins on Monday 8th October for staff and students.




